
University of Mississippi University of Mississippi 

eGrove eGrove 

American Institute of Accountants Deloitte Collection 

3-16-1931 

Letter from A. P. RIchardson, Editor, American Institute of Letter from A. P. RIchardson, Editor, American Institute of 

Accountants, to Members and Associates of the American Accountants, to Members and Associates of the American 

Institute of Accountants Re: Requesting Members to Report to the Institute of Accountants Re: Requesting Members to Report to the 

AIA Any Personal or Business Activities Which Might Be AIA Any Personal or Business Activities Which Might Be 

Considered as News, Either Locally or Elsewhere. Considered as News, Either Locally or Elsewhere. 

A P. Richardson 

Follow this and additional works at: https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia 

 Part of the Accounting Commons 

https://egrove.olemiss.edu/
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/deloitte
https://egrove.olemiss.edu/dl_aia?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Fdl_aia%2F782&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://network.bepress.com/hgg/discipline/625?utm_source=egrove.olemiss.edu%2Fdl_aia%2F782&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages


American Institute of Accountants
A. P. RICHARDSON, Editor

INCORPORATED UNDER THE LAWS OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

135 CEDAR STREET, NEW YORK

March 16, 1931

To the Members and Associates of the

American Institute of Accountants.

Gentlemen:

The American Institute of Accountants would

greatly appreciate your cooperation in an effort which is 

being made to bring the activities of this organization and 

its individual members to the attention of the public.

You would render a very definite assistance by

reporting to this office any of your personal or business 

activities which might be considered as news, either locally 

or elsewhere.

In the case of addresses delivered before business

or professional groups the work of this department would be 

greatly facilitated if advance copy could be furnished.

Yours truly

Editor.

R.-G.

Editorial department
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